
 

    
   

 

 

29th June 2021 

Our ref: TWE/267.LCO 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

HEAD START SUMMER SCHOOL  

We are excited to be working with ‘The Community Schools’ to give students in Year 10 the opportunity to be a 

part of their ‘Head Start Summer School Programme’. The online programme will run for the last two weeks of the 

Summer Holidays and will boost students’ confidence and skills in the key Maths and English topics needed for 

success. The Year 10 cohort have had a very turbulent year; and the Head Start Programme will provide students 

with the opportunity to thoroughly prepare for the start of Year 11.  

Once students have registered their interest in the programme they will be guided by the Director of Faculty for 

Maths and English to the sessions that would most benefit them, using data from the Year 10 PRE’s.  An outline of 

the sessions available can be seen in the table below (Also attached to this email). 

 

 

 



 

    
   

 

 

The sessions will come at no cost to your son/daughter as any involvement will be fully funded by the school. Each 

session lasts an hour and is delivered in small groups by experienced teachers. Lessons are duplicated to allow for 

flexibility.  

Once interest has been registered, and your son/daughter has spoken to the relevant Director of Faculty, details 

will be past to The Community School who will contact you with further information on registration and how to 

access the live sessions. 

To register your interest in the ‘Head Start Summer School’ please email t.west@stowhigh.com stating the subject 

that you wish your son/daughter to be supported in. Please register your interest by Wednesday 7th July. 

Regards, 

Tom West 
Mr T West  

Head of PE 
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